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SCHEDULE 

HOLY MASS 
Monday - Friday: 7:30 A.M.  
 

Tuesday: Noon (Traditional Latin Mass) 
 

Saturday:  
8:00 A.M. (Latin, Ordinary Form)  
4:30 P.M. (Anticipated; INCENSE) 
 

Sunday: 
8:00 A.M., 10:00 A.M. (INCENSE), and  
2:00 P.M. (Traditional Latin Mass) 
 

ADORATION 
Friday: 8 A.M. - 10:00 A.M. 
 

CONFESSION 
After the 7:30 A.M. Daily Mass Tuesday -  
Thursday, until no one is waiting; by appointment 
and at the following times: 
 

Tuesday: 11:45 A.M. - 1:00 P.M. 

Saturday: 8:30 - 9:30 A.M. and 3:00 - 4:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 1:30 - 3:30 P.M. (Traditional Latin Mass) 

Confessions are heard during the Traditional Latin Mass 

and continue until no one is waiting. 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday - Friday: 8:00 A.M. - 2:00 P.M.  
The chapel is open for private prayer during office hours. 
 

CONTACT 

ADDRESS 
6739 S. Boulder Rd. 
Boulder, CO 80303 
 

OFFICE PHONE 
303-494-7572 
 

WEBSITE 
www.sacredheartofmary.org 
 

FLOCKNOTE 
www.sacredheartofmary.org 
Text: SHMBOULDER to 84576 to join! 

Bulletin Submissions 
 

  If you would like to let the Parish know about  

something or an event, please email  

admin@sacredheartofmary.com. 

The submission deadlines are Friday, two weeks  

before the desired publication date. 

Online Giving 
Signing up for Online Giving is fast, easy 

and the best way to commit to weekly,  

bi-weekly or monthly tithing. Visit: 

www.sacredheartofmary.org/giving  

and complete the form or scan here to  

donate. www.sacredheartofmary.org/

giving and complete the form.  

Welcome to Sacred Heart of Mary! 
We invite you to join our parish family by registering 
with the parish. Forms are available on the Narthex 
counter and can be returned in the offertory basket. 

Sacred Heart of Mary 

Lector (Reader) Needed! 
Sacred Heart of Mary is looking for a lector to join this 

special ministry by reading once a month  
at the 10 A.M. Sunday Mass. Training is provided. 

Please contact Dick Rochester at 303-619-0368. 

Buy Your Western Slope Elberta Peaches! 
(2023 - 9th Annual) 

 

Knights of Columbus Council #1183 will be selling Western Slope 
Elberta Peaches again this year!  We are selling peaches after mass 

on the following weekends: 
July 29-30, August 5-6, and August 12-13 

The peaches will be delivered to you after the mass you attend on 
August 26 or August 27.  You can pick them up after mass at your 

home church!  We are FULL SERVICE! 
 

You have 2 choices (prices went up 5% this year): 
A full box ($42): A 20lb box containing approximately 40 delicious 
peaches or a half box ($21): We split the box in to 2 equal halves.  

Consider buying a box for a friend, the Homeless Shelter, or the 
Harvest of Hope pantry! 

 

All the profit we generate from the sale of these peaches goes to 
support our parishes, the Sacred Heart School, and selected local 
community charities.  And although our peaches are not organic, 

they don’t contain any preservatives.  

We accept cash, check, or credit cards, and you pay when you  
order.  This is because we pay the orchard upon delivery. 

 

Finally - if you’d like to find out more about the Knights of  
Columbus and what we do, and consider joining Council #1183, just 

ask us when you’re ordering your peaches.    
We need Good Catholic Men to join our council, help our parishes 

our school, and our community.   
 

Thank you, and call or text Bob Gills at (720) 838-8944 with any 

questions. 



You are cordially invited to support the  
Three Hearts Pilgrims from Sacred Heart by 

attending the Not-A-Gala. 
Gala hosted at  

Our Lady of Mount Carmel on  
July 22 from 5-9 P.M.  

Dinner with silent auction.  
Babysitting provided. $35 per ticket.  

Email olmcthreehearts@gmail.com to register!  

Why do priests wear a Roman collar? 
 

The practice of priests wearing the Roman collar  
developed in the mid-nineteenth century as an  
alternative to wearing the cassock which in some places 
was seen as impractical or which was even outlawed by 
anti-Catholic legislation. Since its introduction, it has  
taken different forms, and if you visit different countries 
today, you will see variation in what priests wear. 
 

The Code of Canon Law simply observes that priests 
wear “suitable ecclesiastical garb” according to the  
judgments of the national bishops conferences and local 
custom (no. 284). The US Bishops have instructed that 
outside of liturgical functions, a “black suit and Roman 
collar are the usual formal attire for priests. The use of 
the cassock is at the discretion of the cleric.” Priests who 
are members of religious communities are to follow the 
rules of their institute regarding the habit or other  
approved clothing. 
 

In the end, whether a priest wears the Roman collar, a  
religious habit, or, as is the case in many European  
countries, a suit and tie (to distinguish them from 
Protestant clergy who wear a collar) the goal of their  
clerical clothing is to serve as a sign of their commitment 
to guide and to serve, and to also allow them to be truly 
public figures because they are ordained for the service 
of all.                                                                                                                                                              ©LPi 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP -  
RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS 

 
Do What Needs to Be Done 

 

A friend recently confided in me that although he prayed 
frequently each day and was involved heavily in his parish, he 
did not sense much fruit coming from it all and was left  
feeling unsatisfied. I assured him he was not alone. I told him 
of a deceased pastor of mine who had spoken frequently 
about being in this type of situation. Even as a priest, he 
knew all too well of how we can feel like we are simply going 
through the motions. It is precisely at those times that  
continuing to pray and practicing good stewardship is most 
important, because it would be easier to simply take a break 
and risk never coming back. He liked to say, “Do the drill,” 
meaning just do what needs to be done. 
 
We are all called to be mature disciples who answer the call 
of Jesus Christ regardless of the cost. We cannot choose 
when and where the call will come. We cannot schedule our 
stewardship in a way that is always most convenient for us. 
Even when the fruits of our faithful efforts seem hidden from 
us, we hold to the promise that we are never called to give of 
ourselves for nothing. God is working through us and in us. 
No matter how dry the land may seem, seeds are being plant-
ed to yield a harvest greater than we can ever realize. Stay 
strong and do the drill! 
 
— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS                                                 ©LPi 

Unveiled:  
Discovering the Great Mystery in Your Marriage 

  
Now offered in person AND virtually via livestream!  

 

Discover how the great mystery of Christ’s love can restore  
passion, purpose and intimacy in your marriage. In Unveiled, 
a retreat led by the John Paul II Healing Center, you’ll engage  

topics grounded in Church teaching such as: “Discovering 
True Love,” “A Whole New Look at Your Wedding Day,” 

“Cultivating Intimacy and Unity in Your Marriage,” 
“Understanding Your Marital Conflict,” “Healing and  

Reconciliation in Your Marriage.”  
 

This retreat is open to singles discerning marriage, dating and 
engaged couples, and couples who have been married for 

many years!  
 

St. Mary Catholic Parish at 6853 S. Prince St. in Littleton is 
hosting this Unveiled retreat on October 19-21, 2023.  

 

Learn more and register for this amazing experience at: 
www.jpiihealingcenter.org  

Scholarships available.  
Email The Archdiocesan Family Ministry Office,  

JPIIRetreatLitteltonCO@gmail.com, for more information.  

Between April 1 & June 30, 2023  
49 Households participating in 

the community rewards  
program, generated $474.52 in 
total donations for the parish. 

 

    Thank you! 

mailto:olmcthreehearts@gmail.com


 

 

JUL 24: 7:30 A.M. - †Frank Wagner 

JUL 25: 7:30 A.M. - Elinor McGinn (100th Birthday) 

            12:00 P.M. - Julie Appelhanz (Birthday) 

JUL 26: 7:30 A.M. - †Mary Raiter 

JUL 27: 7:30 A.M. - Theodore Cheng 

JUL 28: 7:30 A.M. - †Russ Wargin 

JUL 29: 8:00 A.M. - Jolanta Menert  

              4:30 P.M. - Pro Populo 

JUL 30: 8:00 A.M. - Pro Populo 

           10:00 A.M. - †Frank Wagner 
              2:00 P.M. - Elizabeth Van Noy 

 

Readings for the week of July 23, 2023 

 
Sunday: Wis 12:13, 16-19/Ps 86:5-6, 9-10, 15-16 (5a)/
Rom 8:26-27/Mt 13:24-43 or 13:24-30 
 

Monday: Ex 14:5-18/Ex 15:1bc-2, 3-4, 5-6/Mt 12:38-42 
 

Tuesday: 2 Cor 4:7-15/Ps 126:1bc-2ab, 2cd-3, 4-5, 6/Mt 
20:20-28 
 

Wednesday: Ex 16:1-5, 9-15/Ps 78:18-19, 23-24, 25-26, 
27-28/Mt 13:1-9 
 

Thursday: Ex 19:1-2, 9-11, 16-20b/Dn 3:52, 53, 54, 55, 
56/Mt 13:10-17 
 

Friday: Ex 20:1-17/Ps 19:8, 9, 10, 11/Mt 13:18-23 
 

Saturday: Ex 24:3-8/Ps 50:1b-2, 5-6, 14-15/Jn 11:19-27 
or Lk 10:38-42 
 

Next Sunday: 1 Kgs 3:5, 7-12/Ps 119:57, 72, 76-77,  
127-128, 129-130 (97a)/Rom 8:28-30/Mt 13:44-52 or 
13:44-46 

 

Please keep the  
following  

people in your prayers 

Mass Intentions  

July 24th - 30th 

Mindy Baro, Gabe Purvis, Carl Maciolek, Joe Hirman, 
Dennis Hemmerbach, Margaret Archer, Courtney Rose 
Ball,  Laurie Fenwick, Sue Rich, Johanna Blumenthal,  
Marlena Nava Chorn, Susie Cussen, Elinor McGinn,  
Dina Montoya, Jenny Butler, Julie Brazelton, Stacy  
Ziegler, Rocco Hammond, Tavia Hammond, Virginia 
Mercurio, Bill Patrick, Lisa Minnich, Erin Cox Maese, 
Ted Jeffcoat, Julie Patrick, Paula Caldwell, Joe Vidal, 
Mark Scott, Cynde Wolfer, Joe Passalacqua, Brian 
McNellis, Dee Ann Raso, Sofia McFadden, Kristine 
Adair, Mary Kaupas, Samantha Velarde, Sue Dunn,  
Diane Sabo, Julie Hirman, Nicki Carney, Anthony J. 
McHugh, Michelle McDonnell, Mary Lou Beckord, 
Dorthey Gorman, Carl Schneider, Sandy Gorman, 
Sandy Scull, Dan Vujcich, Doreen  DeSalvo, Jim Spiess, 
Deb Hazard, Diane Huss, Jaemi Huss, Vera Patrick, Zack  
Boroviak, Owen Clyncke, Alaina Griffith, Michael Tracy, 
Dale Gurney, Nin DeSalvo, Anna Marie Burtness,  
Jordan  Boroviak, Bonnie Bloemker, Bob & Maggie 
McClelland, Donna Sullivan, Nan Phiffer, Mary Saranek, 
and   

All Sacred Heart of Mary Parishioners 

Natural Family Planning Awareness Week 
July 23—29, 2023 

 

For more information about NFP and to locate a 
course, visit: https://archden.org/eflm/nfp/ 

 
Another resource about NFP can be found at:  

https://www.usccb.org/topics/natural-family-planning 



St. Martin de Porres 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Saturday, July 22 
5:00 p.m. +Jerry Dunphy 
 

Sunday, July 23 
9 a.m. Pro Populo 
 

Monday, July 24 
8:30 a.m. +Dennis Eckart 
 

Tuesday, July 25 
8:30 a.m. +Paul Goodness 
 

Wednesday July 26 
8:30 a.m. +Wilkie, Josefina, & Jenny Que 
 

Thursday, July 27 
8:30 a.m. Donna Hutchinson 
 

Friday, July 28 
8:30 a.m. +Emil Blomgren 
 

Saturday, July 29 
5:00 p.m.  +J. Gabriel Boire 

 
*Set up and manage recurring donations 

*Make one-time contributions 
*View your online giving history    

                
Get started today! 

Visit our church website: www.smdpchurch.org 

 

July 16: $ 1,695  
June online: $3,345 
thank you for your   

contributions! 

 

Sheila Kava, George Davis,                    
Lisa Schumacher, Patricia  

Hesselius, Gerry & Pat McNutt,  
Patricia DeBolt, and John McCafferty. 

Holy Mass  
Mon. - Fri. 8:30 a.m., Sat. Anticipatory 5 p.m., 

Sun. 9 a.m. 
Confession Times  

Following the 8:30 a.m. Daily Mass, Mon. - Fri., 
Wed. 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. during the Holy Hour, 

Sat. 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 
Adoration 

Wed. 5:00 - 6:00 P.M.  
Office Hours  & Contact Information 

Tues. - Thurs., 9 a.m. - 4 p.m., Fri. 9 a.m. - noon 
(Closed for lunch 12 - 12:30 p.m.) 

parishoffice@smdp.org 
303-499-7744 | Fax 303-494-8754 

www.smdpchurch.org 

Groups Meeting at St. Martin de Porres 
Analytic Bible Study Group:  

The Tuesday evening Bible Study group will not reconvene as 
previously announced. Contact Dave at 303.999.9174  

for more information. 
Thursday Morning Bible Study:  

Meets in St. Anne Room at 9:30 a.m. following Mass. 
Art Guild: 

Meets 10 a.m., 1st Saturday of the month. Newcomers  
always welcome! Newcomers always welcome! 
Call Pete at 303-588-1093 for more information. 

The Legion of Mary 
The Legion of Mary meets Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the  

St. Anne room. New members welcome! Call Susan Read for 
more information: 303.499.6170 

Buy Your Western Slope Elberta Peaches! 
 

Knights of Columbus Council #1183 will be selling 
Western Slope Elberta Peaches again this year!  
We are selling peaches after Mass on the  
following weekends: July 29-30; Aug. 5-6; and 
Aug. 12-13. 
 

    The peaches will be delivered to you after the 
Mass you attend on Aug. 26 or Aug. 27.  You can 
pick them up after Mass at your home Church!  
We are FULL SERVICE! You have 2 choices 
(prices went up 5% this year): 
 

    A full box ($42): A 20lb box containing  
approximately 40 delicious peaches A half box 
($21): We split the box in to 2 equal halves.  
Consider buying a box for a friend, the Homeless 
Shelter, or the Harvest of Hope pantry! 
 

    All the profit we generate from the sale of these 
peaches goes to support our parishes, the Sacred 
Heart School, and selected local community  
charities. And although our peaches are not  
organic, they don’t contain any preservatives.  
 

    We accept cash, check, or credit cards, and 
you pay when you order.  This is because we pay 
the orchard upon delivery. 
 

    Finally - if you’d like to find out more about the 
Knights of Columbus and what we do, and  
consider joining Council #1183, just ask us when 
you’re ordering your peaches.  We need Good 
Catholic Men to join our council, help our  
parishes, our school, and our community.   
 

Thank you, and call or text Bob Gills at                    

(720) 838-8944 with any questions. 


